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NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 
Aldine Independent School District will evaluate and qualify vendors for Photography Services 

by accepting sealed proposals on its eBid system until 

 

May 31, 2024 at 4:00 pm 

 

 

Although, May 31, 2024 is the latest date to respond, vendors should submit responses to the 

proposal immediately to be considered for the approved vendor list. Each month prior to  

May 31, 2024, the purchasing department will evaluate and submit vendors for approval by the 

appropriate Aldine ISD authority.  
  

If a vendor does not respond, the vendor will not appear on the approved vendor list, and will not 

be allowed to do business with Aldine ISD. 

 

For specifications register in Aldine ISD e-Bid system. To register visit www.aldineisd.org   

click on “Community”, “Vendor Bids” then “eBid-Electronic Bids”. 

 

Aldine reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to split RFP’s, to accept any proposal 

deemed most advantageous to the district, and to waive any informalities. 

 

Your participation in this process is highly encouraged and appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: If you are currently awarded on the Photography Services RFP# PURCH 1819-4 that expires 

on June 30, 2024, then you must still submit this RFP for evaluation to remain on the approved 

vendors list. 


